
Ancel Keys 
November 14,  1981 
En route MSP-Geneva 
 
Dear Ancel; I’m en route to the WHO Expert Group on Prevention of Coronary Heart 
Disease. Geoff. Rose is chair and I’m rapporteur, with a great assemblage of colleagues 
for this “definitive” report on a population strategy of CVD prevention. 
 
We were horrified to hear of your second recent nightmare at Vallo but also that recovery 
is underway. Awful! [Cerebral episode with Ancel found in pajamas on road to Pioppi!] 
 
In Minnesota we have crises, too. ‘Reaganomics” (Gov. Quie version) has reached the Lab 
quickly and decidedly  Maybe you’ve heard about the new “Gov. Quie cocktail”? 
“Minnesota on-the-rocks!” 
 
I have started commentary on your latest ms.: “Serum Cholesterol and Longevity,” which 
should reach you by mid-December. Yours is a good length for Lancet. 
 
I hope you will return for the following social events to which you and Margaret are 
warmly welcome: 
 
Dec. 9 eve at 8 pm for the LPH Winter Party at the Emporium of Jazz in Mendota. 
 
Dec 18 for the LPH retreat from 9 am-2 pm (probably at Spring Hill). 
 
Dec. 18 for the SPH Party 3-5 pm at Coffman Union. 
 
Dec. 23 for the LPH tea in the Stadium Library 
 
Best, Henry 


